

THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

NORMAN . OKLAHOMA

May 10, 1949

AIR MAIL

Dr. Wilfrido Du Solier Instituto Nacional de Antropolgia e Historia Mexico, D. F.

Dear Dr. DuSolier:

Your paper, "Sistema De Entierros Entre Los Huaxtecos Prehispanicos" arrived last week and has become a valuable addition to our files. Many thanks for sending me a copy.

We hope to be moving into our new quarters by next fall and will have considerably more room for laboratory and storage space at that time, as well as having all our exhibits under one roof instead of in various buildings on the campus. We expect to have a rather gala opening and dedication service when we move into our new place and will send you an invitation to attend, hoping that you will be able to come.

With best wishes for continued success.

Yours sincerely,

J. Willis Stovall

Director of the Museum

JWS/lah